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Strongly oppose any additional restrictions on purchasing firearms.  It is not the 

firearms that are causing the problems we are having with gun control. It is the 

mental health of State of Oregon that needs to be addressed. It is a sad fact that the 

nuclear family is no longer the norm where respect and people are taught to be 

responsible for their actions. The legislation should put any additional monies into 

mental health and family training. Besides criminals don't do paper work    


